
N T RESOURCE RECOVERY 
(A Wholly-owned Division of Transpacific Industries Pty Ltd – A.C.N. 010 745 383) 

LIQUID WASTE TREATMENT FACILITY 

Public Environmental Report 

PUBLIC COMMENT INVITED 

N T Resource Recovery proposes to construct and operate a Liquid Waste 
Treatment Facility at Mendis Road, Hudson Creek which will provide waste 
management services to the Port of Darwin and industries throughout the 
Northern Territory. The Facility will be capable of storing, treating and/or 
recycling most industrial liquid wastes. The treatment facility will be supported 
by a laboratory, workshop, administrative section, industrial cleaning unit and 
a fleet of road tankers. 

In accordance with the provisions of the Northern Territory Environmental 
Assessment Act, a Public Environmental Report (PER) has been prepared. 
The PER describes the project proposal and the potential environmental 
impacts. This document will be available for public review from Wednesday, 
October 25, 2000 to Wednesday, November 22, 2000. During this period the 
PER may be examined at the following locations: 

• Department of Lands, Planning and Environment, Ground Floor, 
38 Cavanagh Street, Darwin.  

• N T Library, Parliament House, Darwin.  
• Darwin City Council Library, Civic Centre, Harry Chan Ave, 

Darwin.  
• Casuarina Public Library, Bradshaw Terrace, Casuarina.  

The Report can be viewed on the Internet for the duration of the public review 
period at www.lpe.nt.gov.au/eia. Interested persons and organisations wishing 
to comment on the PER for the Liquid Waste Treatment Facility are invited to 
make written submissions by the close of business on Wednesday, November 
15, 2000 to: 

Mr Helge Pedersen 
Environment and Heritage Division 
Department of Lands, Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 1680 
DARWIN NT 0801 

Fax: (08) 8924 4053 

E-mail: helge.pedersen@nt.gov.au 

Submissions will be treated as public documents unless confidentiality is 
requested. Copies of all submissions will be forwarded to N T Resource 
Recovery. Written submissions should be typed in black on A4-sized paper.    

 


